To Whom It May Concern:

Effective May 25, 2021, restarting research requests will follow the standard returning to

campus safely protocol and will no longer require an InfoReady application.

Visit the Information for Employees page for the most up to date guidance.



https://www.csus.edu/administration-business-affairs/emergency-employee-information/

